From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 3/10/2024 10:14:04 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
03/10/2024

MR Adam LGreen
728 Barrenjoey RD
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

A childcare makes sense. But a large alcoholic beverage chain is a disgusting idea. For these
reasons:

1) It'll put the local smaller bottle shops out of business.

2) it'll ruin the local charm of Careel bay and North Avalon.

3) It's a horrible idea to allow impressionable children to see people going in and out of a
bottle shop everyday.

4) We as residents don’t want the McDonald’s of bottle shops trashing our house prices.

5) When it rains that part of Barrenjoey rd biblically floods.

6) The rich people from palm beach don’t need cheap alcohol, they want expensive grog from
fancy bottle shops.

As a resident from a few doors up Barrenjoey Rd, please tell Dan Murphy to get lost.





